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SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MONDAY 13th MARCH 2006
QUESTION NO. 38
Question:
Councillor Karen Warren
“To ask the Manager to state when he will be in a position to extend the collection of the green recyclable bins from once to twice per month, as per the original agreement when the new collection service was first introduced, if he is planning to do this on a county wide basis, or within specific areas, and if he will make a statement on the matter?”
Reply:



The Dry Recyclabe (Green Bins) contract provides for a service to the local authorities in the Dublin Region.  This contract provides that green bins be collected on a four weekly rota basis.
The cost of providing this service is significant, and there is no provision in the Council’s Budget to meet the additional cost which would result from expansion of the service.

Among the objectives in the Waste Management Plan for the Region, is to seek improved producer responsibility initiatives which could offset such as increase to the cost.

